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14 September 2009
MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

Subject: Summary of AFF near-term issues for FPOM.
Lamprey flume- 

1. Is the flume still needed?

2. If not, the space could be used for more holding tanks, maybe some water to water transfer tanks.

Anesthetic tank- 

3. The small drain doesn’t drain fast enough.  CRITFC and USACE will attach a hose to the larger drain and direct it towards the floor drain.
4. The wall drain drains slowly.  USACE has it on the winter maintenance list.  A professional plumber may be called in.
5. Rubber flat at end of ramp to anesthesia tank needs modification for all sizes/species of fish that enter.  The team looked at this.  USACE committed to looking at different weights of neoprene, but the researchers may need to prepare to manually lift the flap when sampling smaller fish.

Brail Pool (recovery pool)-
6. The exit is too close to the grizzly drain.  The exit should be moved to the south side of the pool.  This will require major modification of the pool.

7. There is a gap large enough for steelhead to get through, between the brail pool floor and the exit.  The pool may be kept in the lowered position to reduce the gap, but fish won’t always exit and shad will be swept inside.
Water flow- 

8. There are flow issues into the AFF.  USACE requested the riggers clean the intake screen. 
